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     November 2016

Dear Parents,

I hope you all had a good half term. The following is a rough guide as to what we will be looking at and what is happening this half term during the run up to Christmas. If you have any questions please ask and we will try our best to help. 

Mornings

The children have settled into the routines very well.  If children bring in a snack, could you please remind them to put it in their drawer so they can get to it easily during the day.  It would also help if they put hats, gloves and scarves in their drawers to get to easily.  
PE and Outdoor Learning
Our focused PE session will continue to be on a Monday which will be gymnastics, using the large apparatus to travel over and under. However, this half term, the timetable is extremely flexible, so please leave PE kits in school all week and please make sure it is still all named. Each Thursday afternoon we are planning to be outside exploring seasonal changes and using the whole school area and beyond as a learning environment. Please make sure your child has a pair of wellies in school every day so we can make the most of experiences the different weather conditions. 
Reading and keywords
The children are enjoying the shared library books and their school reading books. We will still be changing books on a Friday, a tick, initial or comment is needed to let me know that they have read to you, in order for me to change their book. Phonics based books will start to come home when individual children are ready and we feel they are secure in recognising, sounding out and blending. 
Topics

Over this half term we will probably be covering the following topics:  autumn and animals that hibernate and those that live in the snow, then moving into winter and Christmas, including celebrations around the world. However if the children’s interests change, we may make slight changes along the way.  Details will follow shortly of the vast variety of Christmas events. We will try and keep you up to date as much as possible, but all dates will be on the noticeboard and the window. 
Stay and play
This half term we would like to invite you stay and play with the children one morning.  Children will come into school as normal but you can stay and do a Christmas activity with them until 10:15 when we go into the hall for worship.  It would be lovely to see you all, however if you are unable to attend, there will lots for your child to do, so please don’t worry.  We would like to do this activity on Tuesday 6th December.
Wednesday 16th November - Brazil Class Worship 

You are welcome to come to the school hall from 9.15 to 9.30 where we lead the worship and show off our fantastic work. If you can, it would be lovely to see you.
Mrs Whaley and Mrs Parker 
